FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 20th, 2024
 
CONTACT:    Scott Baker, Executive Director, NWCPRD.   541-296-9533
 
The Budget Committee of the Northern Wasco County Parks and Recreation District, Wasco County, State of Oregon, shall convene a public meeting on April 10th, 2024 for the purposes of (1) to receive the District’s budget message and the budget documents, and (2) to provide members of the public an opportunity to ask questions about and comment on the budget document for the fiscal year July 1st, 2024 to June 30th, 2025.
This meeting will be held in a hybrid format with most, if not all, Budget committee members attending in person at 602 W. 2nd St. Public comment may be emailed to scottb@nwprd.org or delivered to the district office up until 5PM Monday prior to the meeting. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.
Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89593646485n   
Meeting ID: 895 9364 6485
 
The Budget Committee may approve the budget at this meeting; or hold a second meeting for further deliberation. If a second meeting is needed it will be held on April 17th, 2024 at 5:30pm.
 
All information on our budget process may be found online at www.nwprd.org. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 5th, 2024 either on our website or at the District office.


